SCHOOL REPORT TO GALLATIN CO. BOARD OF EDUCATION

Gallatin County Elementary School
March 16, 2011
SPECIAL EVENTS: 
March 1- Living Science Assembly
March 2- Visiting author Michelle Williamson Frasure reading her book Princess DO Wear Glasses
March 14- Visiting author- Tracy Ryder Bradshaw reading her book My Big Family
March 17- Cupcakes with the Counselor- Fairness
March 24- Spring Pictures
March 31- Student of the Month lunch
March 31- Math parade to celebrate individual math goal completion 

STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT:

March 23- 3rd 9 week report cards are going home. These are based on SMART goals which are required skills of children in that grade level. Teachers base remediation on student’s abilities to demonstrate these skills.

To prepare for the upcoming ITBS test each grade level has weekly sets of test like questions they are using to have students understand the type and style of questions.
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT and TRAININGS:

March 8- Jerraine Dailey and Kim Johnson attended training on the Program Review for Arts and Humanities and Practical Living
March 23- Walkthrough looking for use of Learning Targets
March 23- Jon Akers of KSSC presenting by answering teacher questions on Safe School topics- including bullying, safety procedures, and other topics
HOW WE GOT BETTER THIS MONTH! AND WHO DID IT!
1. Angie White had students present to the Board March 14- 1st graders and 28th for Kindergarteners.  The 1st grade presentation was part of the Kentucky Literacy Event and was targeting increased community involvement. The Kindergarten students are making books and they are using technology to do it. 
2. We have two student teachers in our building this semester: Jen Adams and Debra Coombs they are working with Michelle Perkins in Kindergarten and Kathleen Karshner in Art, respectively.
3. Pam Scudder reading coach and Donna Kannady created a weeklong series of activities to focus on reading during Read Across America wee that includes Dr. Seuss’ birthday (March 2). Students read Dr. Seuss books, saw a High School play of The Cat in The Hat, lunchroom prepared special meals to have students check for details like fish sprinkles on cookies or green eggs and ham, we wore different things like hats and crazy socks to go with Dr. Seuss books. Overall we had lots of energy about reading the whole week.
